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ADDENDUM TO MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

Between Azusa Unified School District (AUSD)
and California Association for Bilingual Education (CABE)

Contract#A24014 for 2024-2025 SY

This is an Addendum to the Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) between the AUSD (“District”)
and the California Association for Bilingual Education (“Consultant”), requesting to add two (2)
additional days of professional development trainings to the 2024-2025 contract for an additional cost
of $9,000.00. The new total amount of the contract is $27,000.00

This addendum is valid for the duration of the 2024-2025 program year and a new proposal and MOU
will be required for continuation of services if the days covered in this addendum are not completed by
June 30, 2025. By signing this addendum the district agrees to the following updated stipulations
and/or updated fees for the 2024-2025 school year:

Budgeting

The new rate for professional learning services will be $4,500 per consultant and per day (6 hours).
This new rate will apply to virtual and in-person delivery. AUSD will be invoiced for all scheduled
services through June 30th by May 1st of the contract year.

When the PD is provided through a virtual platform, delivery of the services will be billed as follows:

e PD lasting 1-3 hours of online delivery in a single session will be billed for half the daily rate.
e PD lasting more than 3 hours and up to 6 hours in a single session will be billed the full daily

rate.
Norma Carvajal Camacho Dr. Edgar /ampkin, CED
Azusa Unified School District California Association for Bilingual Education
546 South Citrus Avenue 20888 Amar Road
Azusa, CA 91702 Walnut, CA 91789
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